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From: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, March 4, 2019 7:27 PM


To: Evan Sawyer - NOAA Affiliate; Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal


Cc: Barbara Byrne; Howard Brown; Cathy Marcinkevage


Subject: Re: Shasta ops and allocations questions for 3/5


Good job. BTW, I accepted all edits and deleted all comments. Only made 1 edit, something like changing


“you” to “Reclamation.”


Sent from my iPhone


On Mar 4, 2019, at 7:16 PM, Maria Rea - NOAA Federal <maria.rea@noaa.gov> wrote:


Looks good. Thanks for all the work on these questions. I am happy to make a couple opening


comments.


Sent from my iPhone


On Mar 4, 2019, at 5:51 PM, Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov> wrote:


Maria,


Attached are follow-up questions that we plan on asking Reclamation during


tomorrow morning's Shasta seasonal storage management and allocations logic


meeting.


-Garwin-

_____________


Garwin Yip


Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch Chief


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3611


Cell: 916-716-6558


FAX: 916-930-3629


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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